
Robert Green
Washburn

Honorable chairperson and members of the Criminal Justice and Public Safety Committee:
I write to urge you in supporting LD 1052 so that the rights of the citizens of Maine shall not 
be infringed during an "emergency".  This bill is important as unfortunately too many states 
and the federal government have a clear history, as shortly as last year, of doing just that.  
Thank you for your time in this matter.


